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NOTICE OF INTENT TO ENTER INTO CONTRACTS 
 

The Arizona Health Care Cost Containment System (“AHCCCS”) has entered into a 
Settlement and Release Agreement executed on April 30, 2025, between AHCCCS and four 
managed care service providers which are Arizona Physicians IPA, Inc., (dba UnitedHealthcare 
Community Plan), Bridgeway Health Solutions of Arizona, Inc. (dba Arizona Complete Health-Long 
Term Care) successor by internal merger to Health Net Access, Inc., Banner-University Care 
Advantage (dba Banner-University Family Care), and Mercy Care (collectively the “Health Plans”). 
AHCCCS hereby provides notice that to perform and fulfill the terms of the Settlement and Release 
Agreement, AHCCCS intends to issue new contracts to each of the Health Plans to provide managed 
care services to the AHCCCS ALTCS E/PD member population beginning October 1, 2025, in 
accordance with the terms of the Settlement and Release Agreement.  The contracts will be 
numbered as follows: 

 
Contract No.  YH26-0011-01 - Arizona Physicians IPA, Inc., (dba UnitedHealthcare Community Plan) 
Contract No.  YH26-0011-02 -  Banner-University Care Advantage dba Banner-University Family Care 
Contract No.  YH26-0011-03 – Bridgeway Health Solutions of Arizona, Inc. (dba Arizona  

   Complete Health-Long Term Care)  successor by internal merger 
   to Health Net Access, Inc. (“Arizona Complete Health-Long Term 
   Care”)   

Contract No.  YH26-0011-04 -  Mercy Care  
 
 
 

 
 
DATED this 23rd day of May, 2025. 
 
 
      
Meggan LaPorte, MSW, CPPO 
AHCCCS Chief Procurement Officer 
Procurement@azahcccs.gov  
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